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Newsletter 

6.9.19 

WELCOME BACK! 

What a fabulous start to the new 

school year!  All classes have settled 

brilliantly and I am so proud of what 

super learners we have at Bradley 

Green.  I want to say a huge thank 

you to our site team and all our 

teaching and support staff for the 

fantastic job they have done                           

ensuring school looks perfect for the 

start of the new school year.  We 

have had the school office, main 

corridor and library revamped over 

the summer and I 

am so pleased 

with the                

feedback we 

have been                

getting from 

staff, children,       

families and                 

visitors. 

We hope you 

love it as well! 

CLUBS 

All after school clubs will be starting the week beginning 16th September.  We will for the first 

time ever be starting to charge for after school clubs in order to ensure high quality provision 

and to cover equipment and staff wages.  Places will be confirmed once payment on parent 

pay has been received (more information will follow in a letter)   

Clubs will be £1 per week (£6 for the half term paid in advance apart from                                                   

cookery which will be £1.50—£9 for 6 weeks 

DATES 

9.9.19—12.9.19—Year 6 Bike-

ability 

9.9.19—Year 1 and 3                  

Parent drop in @ 3.15pm 

10.9.19—Year 2 and 4                

Parent drop in @ 3.15pm 

12.9.19—Year 5 and 6              

Parent drop in @ 3.15pm 

13.9.19—STAR award                

assembly 

27.9.19—Year 6 @ Safe 

Squad 

28.9.19—Chess Grand Prix @ 

9am 

7.10.19—STAR award            

assembly 

15.9.19—Book Fair                 

arriving 

21.10.19—Y2 Fire of               

London trip 

22.10.19—Individual                      

photographs 

23.10.19—Parent’s Evening 

24.10.19—Finish for 1/2 Term 
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Uniform Reminder 

It was fantastic to see so many smart                    

children in assembly this week and around school.  

Just a reminder of the school uniform                                     

requirements. 

• White shirt or white polo shirt 

• Grey trousers/skirt/smart shorts in summer 

• Forest green cardigan/jumper/sweatshirt  

• Forest green/white check summer dress 

• Sensible and safe black footwear for outdoors 

• White, black or grey socks 

• Grey, black or forest green tights 

 
Outdoor PE 

When possible we will be using the outdoors for 

games PE so it would be great if you could supply 

your child with a pair of black jogging bottoms 

(from £4 in Asda) and a light pac a mac                          

waterproof (approx. £5 on Amazon) 

 

We do not allow children to wear jeans,                         

jewellery (other than a simple watch/fitbit style 

watch without a camera or stud earrings which 

must be removed for PE), football kits or                            

anything with words/pictures that may cause                  

offence.  

Neither should any form of make up including nail 

varnish or hair dye be used.  

Please ensure hair bows etc are small and                                

discrete not large and distracting. 

Please also write or label your child’s jumpers and 

cardigans with their name—you wouldn’t believe 

how many we’ve already had go missing or left 

behind! 

CLASS DOJO 

Don’t forget to make sure you are                    

connected via Dojo to your child’s class—not 

only will you be able to see what they are 

being rewarded points for to talk about at 

home, but your child’s teachers will share 

their newsletters, knowledge organisers and 

best of all images of them taking part in      

lessons and their amazing work! 
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Congratulations to Miss Gillett and her new husband  who got married over the holidays and is now 

Mrs Kerwin! 

LUNCHTIME 

Please remember to let the school office know if 

your child is changing from school dinners to 

packed lunches or vice versa (2 weeks needed) 

as the kitchen will have already ordered food or 

will need to and this way it ensures no food 

waste.  

We have the great offer of 4 weeks at £1.50 per 

meal meaning a saving of 75p a day and £3.75 

a week!  Next week we will be talking to the 

children about their lunches and what meals 

and changes they might like to see so we can 

try and incorporate it into their Autumn dinner 

menu. 

INSET DAYS 

Friday 25th October  

Friday 14th February 

*Please note on these days we do not open for 

breakfast club and care club 

READING CHALLENGE 

All children who have 

taken part in the                 

summer reading                      

challenge will be 

awarded a certificate 

in assembly and 10                

dojos!   

You have until 21st                                 

September to read your 

6 books! 

GOOD LUCK! 

 

 


